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BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
OF THE STATE OF MISSOURI 

 
In the Matter of the Application of 
Confluence Rivers Utility Operating 
Company, Inc., for Authority to Acquire 
Certain Water Assets in an Area of 
Gasconade County, Missouri (Gascony 
Water Company, Inc. 

) 
) 
) 
) 
) 
) 

 
 
    File No. WM-2025-0065 

 
 

NOTICE CONCERNING CONDITIONS 
 

COMES NOW Confluence Rivers Utility Operating Company, Inc., (“Confluence 

Rivers”) and for its Notice of Concerning Conditions states as follows to the Missouri Public 

Service Commission ("Commission"):  

1. On December 19, 2024 (effective January 18, 2025), the Commission issued its 

Order Approving Acquisition, Canceling Certificate and Granting Certificate of Convenience and 

Necessity (“Order”) in this case.  The Order approves the transfer of, and grants a Certificate of 

Convenience and Necessity for, the water assets of the Gascony Water Company.  

2. The Order, among other things, requires Confluence Rivers to “. . . file notice in 

this case outlining completion of the above-recommended training, customer communications, 

notifications and billing for the acquired water system within ten (10) days after such 

communications and notifications.” (Order, p. 7, para. 14 

3. In compliance with the Commission’s Order, Confluence Rivers hereby provides 

notice to the Commission that it has completed the training, customer communications, 

notifications, and billing items referenced by the above requirement.  

WHEREFORE, Confluence Rivers respectfully submits this Notice Concerning  
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Conditions to the Commission.  

     Respectfully submitted,  

____ 
Dean L. Cooper, Mo. Bar #36592 
BRYDON, SWEARENGEN & ENGLAND P.C. 
312 East Capitol Avenue 
P.O. Box 456 
Jefferson City, MO 65102-0456 
Telephone: (573) 635-7166 
Facsimile: (573) 635-0427 
dcooper@brydonlaw.com  
 
ATTORNEYS FOR CONFLUENCE RIVERS 
UTILITY OPERATING COMPANY, INC. 

 

CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 
 

The undersigned certifies that a true and correct copy of the foregoing document was sent 
by electronic mail, on July 14, 2025, to the following: 
 

Office of the General Counsel  Office of the Public Counsel 
staffcounselservice@psc.mo.gov  opcservice@opc.mo.gov 

 
 Andrea Hansen 
 andrea.hasnsen@psc.mo.gov 
 

      ___ _ 
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